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Dear Parents/Carers,          Tuesday 4 June  
 
 

Welcome back to the final term of this academic year. It’s June… already! It was fabulous to welcome you 
all back to school yesterday and lovely to hear about all the things our families have been doing during the 
half term break. We have such a lot to look forward to this term (see diary dates overleaf) so hopefully you 
got a chance to relax and get some rest too. Thank you for your support with the roll out of Seesaw in all 
classes, our class assemblies, Mystery Reader, good work celebrations and all the ways we look to offer as 
opportunities for parents to engage in school life. We love sharing these moments with you.  
 

Good Work Celebration Dates for Summer Two 
You are welcome to join us for our good work celebrations on the following dates this term:  
Friday 7 June, Friday 14 June, Friday 28 June and Friday 12 July.  
Maple’s Sharing Assembly will be on Friday 21 June. 
Chestnut Two’s Sharing Assembly will be on Friday 5 July. 
 

Archery 
Years 2 – 6 will be taking part in Archery sessions on Tuesday mornings this term. These will be run by 
JB’s Sports and will be a fantastic chance for children in these years to try out a new sports activity.  
 

Summer Fair 
Our Friends of the School Summer Fair is on Sunday 7 July (12pm-3pm) at the school field. Our FOS 
committee are working very hard to organise stalls and activities to entertain all ages and we would love 
to see as many of you there as possible. This is our biggest fundraiser of the year and it is always huge 
fun. If you have any ideas; time to spare to help setting up or running a stall; work for a company who 
might be willing to donate a raffle prize; know someone who might like to hire a stall or can help to 
prepare things prior to the day itself, please let the school office know. We really appreciate any help 
people can give. We will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 28 June - donations of tombola prizes are 
welcomed.  
 

Advanced notice of upcoming works around the school site 
We are very keen to develop the outdoor spaces around our school site and improve our perimeter fencing. 
We will therefore be updating our site during this term and during the summer holiday.  
Works will include: 
 Removing an area of hedging next to Maple’s outdoor area and replacing the fencing to the side and 

front boundaries 
 Re-siting the large PE shed at the school field to create space at the back of school (to the right of the 

pathway as you approach the pupil entrance from the staff car park) 
 Securing this area so that it can be used by pupils during the school day – this will create easily 

accessible outdoor space for Chestnut Two and Oak 
 Re-siting the bins along the hedge and outside the new pupil area 
 Extending the outdoor area outside Chestnut One  
 Slightly extending the Cairn Garden area to allow larger groups of pupils to work in this area during 

the school day  
Our pupils are as enthusiastic as we are about working outside and this will help us to do that more often. 
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Diary Dates 
 

Thursday 6 June   Willow trip to Abbey Farm 
w/c 10 June    Phonics screening checks – Chestnut One 
 

Monday 10 June   Community Collective Worship in St Mary’s Church at 3pm – all welcome 
 

Monday 10 June   Tempest group/class photographs 
 

Tuesday 11 June    Barnes Wallis, Banovallum and QEGS visitors to see Year Six children 
 

Wednesday 12 June    Max Respect Moving On lesson - Oak 
 

Thursday 13 June   Wrates whole school photo and class photos 
 

Tuesday 18 June (am)    Cricket Tournament – representatives from Oak 
 

Tuesday 18 June (pm)   BBC 10 Pieces trip – Willow and Oak 
 

Friday 21 June   Stay Safe Partnership E Safety Workshop - Oak 
 

Friday 21 June   Maple Sharing Assembly in the school hall at 3pm – parents welcome 
 

24 - 27 June    Oak Class Residential  
 

Friday 28 June   Lincolnshire Music Service in school live performance – whole school 
 

Friday 28 June   Non-uniform day – donations of tombola prizes welcomed 
 

Monday 1 July   Barnes Wallis Induction Evening – parents of Y6 pupils transitioning to BW 
 

Tuesday 2 July   Chestnut trip to Lincoln Mosque and Whisby Nature Reserve 
 

Tuesday 2 July   Maple trip to Woodside Wildlife Park  
 

Tuesday 2 July   Willow trip to Burghley House 
 

Friday 5 July    Chestnut Two Sharing in the school hall at 3pm - parents welcome 
 

Sunday 7 July    FOS Summer Fair at the field 12.00-3.00 
 

Monday 8 July   Y6 induction day – Barnes Wallis, Banovallum and QEGS 
 

Tuesday 9 July   Y6 induction day – Barnes Wallis (Day 2) 
 

Tuesday 9 July   Transition Day One for new Maple children 9.15-11.00 
 

Wednesday 10 July   Transition Day Two for new Maple children 9.15-12.45 
 

Wednesday 10 July   Move up morning – whole school 
 

Thursday 11 July   Sports Day – 1.30–3.30 
 

Thursday 11 July   Parents’ Meeting for new Maple parents 6pm 
 

Tuesday 16 July   Oak Summer Show 2pm and 6pm, St Mary’s Church 
 

Wednesday 17 July   Talent Show – during school hours – whole school 
 

Wednesday 17 July   Year Six BBQ (details to follow) 
 

Thursday 18 July   Year Six vs Staff Rounders and Interhouse Competitions – during school hours  
 

Friday 19 July      Leavers Assembly and End of Term 2pm, St Mary’s Church 
 

    
We will keep you informed of any new dates that are added during the term.    
 


